OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

March 4, 1966

Mr, Willlam G. Bush
190 Hall Avenue
Grand Junction, Colorado

Dear Mr, Bush:;

We have received coples of tpplication for Permit to Dril}
for your well located in the SW) Section 9 Township 3IN
Range 16w,

The New Mexico Gil Conservation Commlssion |s no longer
accepting well numbers which indlude section numbers as
part of the well number. Therefore we are designating

your well as the Bush well No., |. Please file all suyb-
sequent reports on this well In this manner,

Yours very truly

Emery C, Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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